Riding Donna

From: umar talaty <bwdprivatehireassociation@hotmail.com>
Sent: 27 February 2014 19:02

To: Riding Donna

Subject: RE: Objection ( Intending use Policy )

Hi Donna

Item 4 on the agenda
“Intending use policy”

The operators in Blackburn and Darwen strongly oppose this policy under the following -

o Employment rights act 1996
s Human rights act 1998

They cannot refuse any persans applying for employment as drivers (self-employed or employed) if all the criteria
are met under the Local Government {Miscellaneous Pravisions) Act 1976

Mr M Khan

Chairman

Blackburn with Darwen
Private hire association

From: Riding Donna [mailto:donna.riding@blackburn.gov.uk]

Sent: 12 February 2014 13:43

To: Andrews Denise; Wright John Cllr; White Janet; Bolton Neil; moosakarclia@hotmail.co.uk;
admin@darwenprivatehire.co.uk; admin@cityprivatehire.co.uk; taxipony@me.com;
Jason.Middleton@lancashire.pnn.police.uk; Dave.Law@capita.co.uk; Humphrys Anthany Clir
Cc: McGinty Penni; Andrews Denise; Howson Nathan

Subject: Minutes of the taxi forum

Dear All
Please find attached minutes of the last taxi forum meeting, together with the taxi budget expenditure sheet.

Item 4 is about “an intended use policy” unless any operator strongly opposes this, the Council will adopt this in the
summer of this year. Please forward any comments by 31* March 2014.

regards

Donna Riding

Principal Officer (Licensing)
Public Protection Service
Davyfield Road Depot

Roman Road Industrial Estate
Blackburn

BB1 2LX

tel: 01254 267644

mobile : 0773 602 9000
fax: 01254 698312
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email: donna.riding@blackburn.gov.uk
web: www.blackburn.gov,uk

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee may contain
sensitive data and/or confidential or legally privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient, any reading/dissemination/copying or any other use
or reliance is prohibited. If you have received this email in error notify the
sender immediately and permanently delete the email. The Council reserves
copyright of this email and any it attachments it has created.

All emails to or from the Council may be monitored in accordance with relevant
legislation.

The integrity of email transmission cannot be guaranteed. Although the Council
has checked this email for viruses you should complete your own virus scan
before opening any attachments. Contact the Council to confirm the content of
this email if you are concerned it may not be genuine.

Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council cannot accept any liability for any loss
or damage arising or resulting from the receipt, use or transmission of this

email
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